
Extracurricular Activities Announcement 

 

Meiji University requests the suspension or postponement of extracurricular activities (ongoing 

or planned) that fall within any of the following definitions: 

 

1. Domestic and overseas training camps and expeditions 

2. Practice matches, etc. (To be discussed with the other party) 

* In principle, participation in national and international tournaments and official games is 

basically determined by the relevant sports federations. 

3. Events and concerts held inside or outside the university involving outsiders in any 

capacity  

4. Events involving a high possibility of close contact between participants, such as social 

gatherings and farewell parties. 

* If in doubt, consult the Student Support Office regarding Club activities (extracurricular 

activities desk) or the Sports Promotion Office regarding PE activities. 

 

Academic facilities such as classrooms, gymnasiums, and club rooms should be avoided. 

Appropriate measures such as thorough handwashing and gargling, and staying at home should 

be taken until the new coronavirus infection situation subsides. This request has had a great 

impact on the activities of the clubs etc., and although it is quite disappointing to all those who 

have been preparing for events, the university has decided not to let club activities become the 

cause of the spread of infection. We ask for your understanding and cooperation in preventing 

the spread of new coronavirus infections in Japan. We all look forward to welcoming our new 

students in a normal educational environment starting in the new fiscal year. 

 

<Inquiries> 

Student Support Office (extracurricular desk) TEL: 03-3296-4205 

MAIL: kagai@mics.meiji.ac.jp 

Sports Promotion Office TEL: 03-3296-4225 

MAIL: physical@mics.meiji.ac.jp 

 


